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Pedestrian Crossover Policy Regional Roads 
 

On April 22, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council approve the Pedestrian Crossover Policy  (Attachment 1) for use on Regional 

roads.  

2. Council authorize the enactment of a bylaw to apply pedestrian crossovers on 

Regional roads at those locations listed in Table 1. 

3. In response to the Town of East Gwillimbury Council resolution, a pedestrian 

crossover be installed on Yonge Street at Holland Landing Community Centre as it 

satisfies the proposed policy.  

4. In response to the Town of East Gwillimbury Council resolution, a  pedestrian 

crossover not be installed on Mount Albert Road near Countryman Road as it does 

not satisfy the proposed policy.  

5. Council delegate authority to the Commissioner of Transportation Services to 

implement pedestrian crossovers under the Region’ s jurisdiction that satisfy the 

proposed policy and the Regional Clerk be authorized to amend the pedestrian 

crossover bylaw schedule accordingly.  

6. The Regional Solicitor prepare the necessary bylaws.  

7. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Clerks of the local municipalities, York 

Regional Police, York Region Public Health and York Region school boards. 
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